
 

FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
421 E. Hickory St. 

Canton, IL 61520 

309-647-0351 

Press Release – CH 22 Road Closure  

 

DATE: May 21st, 2025 

TO:  Fulton County Road Users                     

FROM: Keith Munter, County Engineer     

SUBJECT: County Highway 22 Road Closure 

 

County Highway 22, located North of St. David, will be closed starting Monday, June 2nd, 2025, and is expected 

to remain closed through October 3rd, 2025; as Otto Baum Company will be constructing a new bridge over Big 

Creek.  We appreciate your cooperation and advise all traffic to seek an alternative route.   
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